
Final Draft Red Head Villages Community Plan for a Sustainable Future 2024-2030

After a thorough community - wide consultation process including working with the RHVA
Committee, the RHVA Community Working Group are pleased to present the final draft of
the Red Head Villages Plan for a Sustainable Future (the Plan). This draft will be posted on

the RHVA Inc website until April 12th for review by RHVA members. Link to draft

We welcome any constructive feedback on the draft. Any comments can be emailed to
RHVA.secretary@gmail.com Please provide your name when providing feedback as
anonymous comments will not be accepted. Feedback will be included in the Engagement
and Findings report which will be a companion document to the main Plan.

Please note that final editing has not been completed on this draft. The final desktop
published version will be completed following this feedback period and sign-off by the RHVA
Committee. The community will be notified of the launch of this Community Plan for a
Sustainable Future.

https://redheadvillagesassociation.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/FINAL-Draft-RHV-Community-Plan-for-a-Sustainable-Future-2024-2030-20March2024.pdf

